Pelican Place Water Line Shut-Off Valves

@ (red) shows the location of the water shut-off valves to the various sections of the Pelican Place
community. They require a special wrench. Several condo owners/residents have these special wrenches.
Currently, they are Ted McDonald (Unit 15) and Bob Wade (Unit 204 — this wrench is located at the
outside rear corner of the condo). If it becomes necessary to close any of these valves, be sure to reopen
them very slowly to avoid “water hammer” which could cause interior water leaks in the affected condos.
If the water leak is in the main supply line to the Pelican Place community, shut off the @(blue) valve
located inside the fence along Brockinton Road and behind Unit 16, or call Brunswick-Glynn County
Joint Water and Sewer Commission at 261-7100 during normal business hours; if necessary during nights
and weekends, call their contractor at 634-0258.
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